
FICCI’s reaction on UK’s new immigration blueprint
 

New Delhi, 11 June 2015: Commenting on Britain’s new immigration blueprint, Dr. A Didar Singh,
 Secretary General, FICCI said “Migration is a sovereign matter and each country is best placed to
 decide on its policies related to migration given the local conditions. However, we do believe that
 skilled manpower and specialists will always be in demand given their contribution to the economy
 and industries across sectors. The contribution made by the highly qualified and trained
 professionals from India to the UK industry and economy, just like elsewhere, is widely
 acknowledged and we hope that any new set of measures that the UK government may introduce
 does not impinge on this valuable source of economic contribution”.
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